
 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
 
TO:      ALL ONTARIO REGION STAFF 
 
Date:    December 8, 2023 
 
RE:      CUPE FOR FAIR WAGES CAMPAIGN 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
The Home and Community Care Support Service Locals (8 locals across Ontario) have returned to 
the bargaining table to negotiate their Wage Reopener. The Employer’s proposal was very 
disappointing. In response, we have decided to launch a campaign called “CUPE for Fair Wages”. 
 
Please see the attached flyer and share with all of your locals asking for their members, friends, and 
family to support this important initiative by signing our petition. 
 
 
In solidarity,  
 

 
 
Atixhe (TJ) Zeneli 
LHIN/HCCSS/OH Associate Coordinator 
Health Care Sector 
CUPE National 
 
 

 


